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4th October 2024
Dear Parents/Carers,

 

It was lovely to see so many families at our Harvest Service this week, children enjoy performing to an audience and we have some very articulate speakers. A huge thank you too for the donations of food which will be sent to the local food bank and I know will help as supplies are running low. Please remember that donations can be made to the food bank at any time and will always be gratefully received. 

Parking
You may have seen a post on social media this week from one of our parents who is trying to support us in raising awareness of inappropriate parking. For many years we have battled against careless parking, which we feel is a danger to our children and their families. Once again, please do not use the back lane or school car park for drop off or collection. This creates dangerous black spots which increase the risk of a child being knocked over. Traffic enforcement are patrolling the area and will be continuing to issue tickets to those parked irresponsibly. In addition to this, some of our children have been asked to create posters and leaflets which we will display and distribute across the area to help raise awareness. Please help keep our children safe by parking responsibly.

Halloween disco tickets
Thank you for your ticket requests for our school disco. These are now being processed and invoices will be available to pay on ParentPay by Wednesday 9th October. Please make sure payment is made so we can confirm your child’s place. It is always an enjoyable evening and I am sure children do not want to miss out. Children will dance the night way with a hot dog, sweets and a drink. 

International visit
Last year, you may remember that we took 16 children to India for the trip of a lifetime. This year we applied to take 30 children on international visits. Unfortunately, we have not been granted the full allocation but we are delighted that we will be able to take 10 children to Florida. Despite not being funded to take more children away, we do acknowledge that we were one of only a few North East schools who received any funding at all. This is thanks to the hard work from Miss Lloyd and Mrs Dodds in the application request and organisation so this can take place. We would also like to thank the Turing Scheme who provide us with the funding to make it possible. The huge task is now to complete the organisation of the visit ready for April 2025. I am sure the lucky children will have a fabulous time with our partner school and the many visits they will have.

School uniform
We are currently sorting out our excess uniform and are planning a uniform event after school. This will be held in the hall or yard (weather dependent) and will be a great opportunity to get your children some new coats, hats and school uniform. As the weather gets colder children often want to wear tights under skirts/dresses and we have many pairs of tights to choose from so please come along. A date will be sent out by Eschools soon.

As always, if you have a concern or query, please contact class teachers by email or on the school yard. We are always happy to help.

 

Joanne Bromley

Head Teacher

 

Upcoming diary dates
Wednesday 9th October- Year 6 at St Andrew’s church for a reflection session (children only)

Thursday 24th October – Halloween disco 3.15pm-4.15pm (R-Y2) 4:30-5:30pm (Y3-6)

Friday 25th October- School breaks up for half term

